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LONG OVERDUE – NEW 18 MONTH PARENTAL LEAVE HAS
ARRIVED

Expanded parental leave was announced as part of the 2017-2018 federal budget and news agencies are

widely reporting on the changes. The BC’s NDP government followed suit  and introduced Bill  6  which

contains many amendments dealing with the ESA. The proposed legislative changes are now a reality.

Lawyers C. Nicole Mangan and Michelle Quinn provide some information that employers and employees in

BC need to know regarding the current state of the law.

Read the blog here.

https://www.leg.bc.ca/parliamentary-business/legislation-debates-proceedings/41st-parliament/3rd-session/bills/first-reading/gov06-1
https://www.rbs.ca/members/mangan/
https://www.rbs.ca/members/Quinn/
https://www.rbs.ca/bc-workplace-blog/long-overdue-new-18-month-parental-leave-has-arrived/
https://www.rbs.ca
https://www.rbs.ca

